*Teams Link posted week of meeting in School Announcements
Bayside PAC Meeting 
June 5, 2024 / 6:15 - 7:30 pm in the Learning Commons
Bayside PAC 2023/2024 
Chair - Kirsten Hunter
Vice-Chair - Mindy Panesar
Treasurer - Michelle Cooper 
Communications - Caroline Upton
COPACS - Nidhi Khanduja 
Secretary - Jenna Turnbull
Fundraising - Kate Guthrie 
Active PAC parents: Rebecca Mellett (backup secretary), Andrea Stronks
Canadian Parents for French - Luc Germain

Time Item 
6:15 PM Welcome and Acknowledgment of Traditional Territories 

Review AGM meeting minutes (link) & Review Agenda & Summary Reports

PAC reports (see Schedule 1 attached)
· Principal's report 
· Chair
· Vice-Chair
· Treasurer 
· Secretary 
· Fundraising
· COPAC’s Representatives 
· CPF for parents 

6:45 PM      	Ongoing and Emerging Business 
· School Requests:
· Grade 8 Farewell 
· Parent/Family participation opportunities
· Parent and Guardian questions


7:15 PM      	Review and Affirm actions and decisions
7:20 PM	Confirm next meeting date      
7:30 PM      	Adjourn 	


Schedule 1 - PAC Monthly Summary Reports

Overview:
· Schedule 1 provides a written summary, where available, of the activities of PAC members since the last PAC meeting, upcoming dates, links to information for Bayside families, and may include decisions for review at the next PAC meeting. 
· If any PAC member (including any Bayside adult or guardian) requests a discussion on any of the items, the PAC will add this to the meeting agenda of the next PAC meeting.

Chair:

· 

Vice-Chair:
· Transition to 2025/2025 


Secretary
· Uploaded minutes of last meeting to Bayside PAC website

· Accept Meeting Minutes from May/AGM 2024 meeting

Canadian Parents for French 
· Looking for new executive members to help bring some fun activities to the district next year. AGM is scheduled for June 10th.
· Email CPF.saanich@gmail.com with any questions

Fundraising
· Board Game Night went very well.  We raised $127.20 for the Bleachers fund.

Grade 8 Farewell
· Callout was sent in May for additional volunteers. Subcommittees have been created to work on different roles. Ticket sales and pizza preferences will be available for grade 8s soon.


